
5892 Ross Street 

Vancouver, BC V5W3L4 

 

August 4, 2021 

 

Hans Fryman 

Medical Director 

Neurocode Labs, Inc. 

Vancouver, BC V6T, 1Z3 

 

Dear Dr. Fryman: 

 

I am currently applying for the position of a qPCR technician at Neurocode Labs Inc., as advertised on 

Glassdoor.ca. I will graduate from the University of British Columbia this November with a Bachelor’s degree 

of Biochemistry. I was looking for various jobs where I could learn and apply my skills in research, when I saw 

the advertisement for Neurocode Labs at UBC.  

 

I have previously worked at two different industrial laboratories, working as both a QC technician, as well as a 

research assistant at a biotechnology firm. In addition to these, I have also taken lab coursework offered by 

UBC for biochemistry and organic lab programs. These experiences have given me the skills and tools needed 

to work efficiently and accurately within a biochemical laboratory environment. 

 

Working to research various methods that may improve people’s lives has always been my personal goal when I 

enrolled in UBC’s biochemistry program. I believe my passion, hard work, and experience will make me a 

valuable asset to your team. If you believe my experience matches your team’s requirements, you can contact 

me any time at 604-837-3082, or email me at brendan.mk.chan@gmail.com 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brendan Chan 

 

Encl. Résumé 
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